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February 8, 1985

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
My, William R, Smith

1313 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr., Smith:

In response to your letter of January 14, 1985 I
would like to inform yow that the problem of elosing pits
in the neighborhood has existed for 16 to 18 months.

This problem needs your attention even though nothing
cam be done in this cold weather.

I am located 1 mile east of the stop light in Windsor
then 1 mile south and 1/2 mile east. My well is in the KOD-
ELL formation producing bBoth oil and gas.

The well was brought into production Septtember 1,1983, The
gas line hookup was completed March 16, 1984, There was
continued venting of gas until the gas line hookup was com-
pleted,

oeven months passed before any action was taken to clo-
se the pits on my property. Only action from my lawyer
brought results.

The people in this 6il Company do not have the best re-
cord. I have received promisses but no action. On March s
1985 we will have a court hearing.

Any help you can give us either as a witness or by letter
would be greatly appreciated.

Please advise as to what date would be convenient,

My phone number is 686-2959

Very Truly Yours
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